TOWN OF POLK
3680 Hwy 60, Slinger, WI 53086
262-677-2123 E-mail: zoning@townofpolk-wi.gov

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the Plan Commission on Tuesday, August 5, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., at
the Polk Town Hall, 3680 State Hwy 60, to allow public comment regarding the following:

REQUEST by Jeffrey E and Susan M Larson to amend the Town of Polk Zoning Map by changing the zoning designation of parcel of
land located within the Town of Polk, 4804 Highland Park Drive, from a zoning designation of R-1 Low Density Residential to R-4
Shoreland Residential District. Tax Parcel T9-0200.

The public may review copies of the draft zoning map and associated materials at the Town Hall during regular office hours. Interested
parties may make arrangements with the Town Clerk to obtain a copy of the proposed changes or contact Ben Greenberg, Zoning
Administrator, at 262-204-2350 or ben.greenberg@cedarcorp.com for additional information regarding the application.

Written comments may be submitted to the Town Clerk until 1:00 p.m. on the date of the hearing and shall become part of the record.
The Public Hearing shall be closed when all interested parties in attendance have had an opportunity to offer comment.

Upon the close of the Public Hearing, a meeting of the Plan Commission shall be called to order, and the applications shall be addressed
per the agenda.

Further information can be found at the Town Hall during regular business hours.
Kelly Eschenfelder, Zoning Secretary/Treasurer

Class 2 Notification to be published in the West Bend Daily News 7/22/2025 and 7/29/2025 and posted at the Polk Town Hall and
the Town Website.
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